
Dear [Parent's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder regarding your child's 

vaccination schedule. 

Upcoming Vaccination Appointments: 

• Appointment Date: [Date 1] - [Vaccine Name] 

• Appointment Date: [Date 2] - [Vaccine Name] 

• Appointment Date: [Date 3] - [Vaccine Name] 

It is important to keep your child's vaccinations up to date to ensure their health and well-being. 

Please contact our office if you have any questions or need to reschedule. 

Thank you for being proactive about your child's health! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Clinic's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


